
PEI Provincial EMR Notification for all Users 

Date, June 23, 2025 

Important Notice - Use of Email within EMR 

Please be advised that email communication from within the EMR system is not secure and should not be used to send patient 

information.  To ensure the privacy and security of patient data, we ask that all communications be sent through the patient 

portal. 

To enable and use the patient portal, please follow these steps from the Dashboard view: 

1. Click on Update Information 

2. Select on the Portal tab 

3. Toggle the switch to “On” to activate patient portal access. 

Once the portal is enabled, you can send secure messages to the patient directly from their chart. 

Thank you for your cooperation in maintaining patient confidentiality and data security. 

 

Update – New Forms and Templates 

The Provincial EMR Program would like to inform all users that there are new province wide forms in the Provincial EMR: 

1. New Message Template – Missed Appointment 

2. Medical Assessment Form for Students with Disabilities 

 

Important Notice: PEIPA Pelvic Health Physio 

PLEASE NOTE: referrals into this program will STOP on Monday, June 30, 2025.  

 

NSHEALTH-Updating AART to Atlantic Fertility 

 

Atlantic Assisted Reproductive Therapies Contact Name Change to Atlantic Fertility effective July 7, 2025, and is 

now reflected in the EMR contacts and facility listing. 


